
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council  
 
From:  Patricia Abbott, Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  April 21, 2025 
 
Re:  Agreement for Town Manager 
 

The Town has gone through an executive search firm to identify a permanent Town 
Manager. Terms have been negotiated and an agreement gone through legal review.   
 
Recommendation: 
 

By motion and roll call vote, approve the agreement with Jim Marino to serve as the 
Munster Town Manager. 


